
July, 2024, Day School Report 
  

• Enrollment is at 70, and there are 15 summer campers so that puts our enrollment at 15 

• Six of Catalina's kids attended VBS in July and had a great time. 

• Reid Park Zoo talked to our campers about caring for exotic animals (Madagascar hissing 

cockroaches, bearded dragon, desert snake, and an armadillo.  Campers were able to pet 

the bearded dragon and the snake. 

• We ended our Pre-K Postcard Palooza, and we collected over 121 postcards that passed 

our goal of 100. So, Pre-K enjoyed a Luau Pizza Party this Friday. 

• We are coming to the end of our water play days.   

• Our Summer Campers have been enjoying going to Himmel Park Pool after not going 

since pre-COVID.  Our campers have been learning about France and the kids created a 

Persian store.  For Vikings Week, campers created Viking shields based on their favorite 

animal, season, and color.  Pirate Week campers created their own pirate flags.  

• During the month of July, we will be saying goodbye to our new kindergarten students 

and wishing them all the best for the new school year and can’t wait to see them during 

the breaks. 

 


